
Eco –schools Meeting 

 

Date: Tuesday 23rd January  

Attendees: Rebecca, Anna, Kyle, Daisy-Louise, Daniel, Kaiden, Daisy, 

Lewis, Ben and Macie-leigh.  

 The Eco –team would like to develop a gardening club in 

the summer term. They want classes to plant potatoes, 

carrots, tomatoes and strawberries.  

 The team would like to run a hanging basket competition 

and the winner will receive a prize.  

 All members of the Eco-team are checking daily that 

paper is recycled in the paper bins. 

 The school litter pickers are collecting rubbish twice a 

week. The Eco-team has decided that they will allow Year 

2 –Anna and Kyle to monitor waste around school. This 

will be weighed and the data will be collected.  

 The team would like all classes to visit the local allotment 

in the summer term for gardening and Eco.  


